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Clerks Report 

August and September 2020 
 

Playground Bench – this has now been delivered 
 
Remote Meetings survey – the survey asked how Parish Councils were 
managing with remote meetings which I replied that we were managing well 
and have no problems.  Also these will carry on until we are able to meet in 
person. 
 
Lamp Post Notices – the quote per lamp post is £20 which includes 
installation.  There is no difference to the cost if we have light number, LOPC 
and any contact number printed or just the light number on the notice 
 
Fly Tipping – a resident called to advise items had been left inside his garage 
and was concerned all the keys to the block of garages on Bay View Crescent 
were the same.  TDC were contacted and they were due to inspect the area 
that day.  They were going to contact the resident after the view and although 
all the locks are different they were going to offer to replace this for him. 
 
Unlit Street Light – this was reported as the resident could not find out who 
owned the light. They had contacted ECC and TDC.  I have had a look and 
reported the light to ECC. This is near the public footpath on Bay View 
Crescent.  
 
Software Problems – Excel has been causing problems with the Cashbook 
spreadsheet so this has now been moved to Google sheets.  The budget 
spreadsheet hasn’t been affected.  The scanner is not working at present but I 
will look at setting it up from scratch again but if it still doesn’t work I will call 
the computer engineer we used and have him look  at this. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


